
 

Herne Hill Primary School 

The Grapevine 

No. 6  —  28th April 2020 

Attached with this week’s Grapevine are: 

 Letter from the Chief Health Officer for parents on returning to schools. 

 Map of “Drive and Drop Off/Pick up” areas for parents. 

 

 Term 2 commences for students on WEDNESDAY 29TH APRIL 2020 — For 

parents who choose to send.       

Please ensure that students have their Term 2 Work Package with them.  
 

 Parents/Carers are not permitted to enter school grounds until further     

notice (please refer to map). 
 

 Do not drop students off before 8.30am. 
 

 Drive and Drop/Pick Up area only.  Parents/Carers not to mingle. 
 

 Late students/Early pick-up  —  Parents are asked to contact the school    

BEFOREHAND and students are to be dropped off or collected from the 

designated area (please refer to map). 
 

 

 

 

DO NOT send your child to school  
if you think they are unwell. 


